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Emergency Shelter Closes 

Chatham County, GA (September 30, 2022) – The temporary shelter opened at Compassion Christian Church 
by the American Red Cross will close at noon today. Salvation Army is prepared to receive shelter residents 
that continue to need assistance.  

Anyone needing shelter, can visit https://www.homelessauthority.org/shelters/ to see a list of shelters 
available. 
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